
From: Jack Berry [jack@lakeshoreha.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2010 8:18 AM 
To: Wendell Johnson 
Subject: your email on 10-26-10 

I did not expect you to view this as a "LIFE AND DEATH SITUATION" as a matter of 
fact, I am sorry that I ask you for a update! You Will Not HAVE TO BE BOTHERED 
WITH ME AGAIN 

Jack Berry, Authority Manager 

===================================================== 

From: Jack Berry [jack@lakeshoreha org] 
Sent: Tuesday. December 14. 2010 9:07 AM 
To: Argatha Gilmore 
Cc: Wendell Johnson 
Subject: stop signs 

Do you have a time line on changing the stop, I am not rushing you, however I have 
people asking me. Please remember I have bosses also.Thank you 

Jack Berry, Authority Manager 

==================================================== 

From: Jack Berry [mailto:jack@lakeshoreha.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 12:56 PM 
To: Wendell Johnson 
Subject: Stop Signs on Franklin St. 

Thank You for finely removing the stop signs of Franklin st. IT ONLY TOOK 160DAYS; I 
AM EMPRESSED. 

Jack Berry, Authority Manager 


